
 

 

November 20, 2020 

 

Report card release: We will be emailing report cards 

through the student information system termed MyEd. Each 

student will receive their report card to their @sd61learn.ca 

email on November 26th, as we did for the final report card in 

June. Please connect with your student to view the report card. 

If you are having trouble accessing your student’s report card, 

email oakbayinfo@sd61.bc.ca for assistance.   

 

 

Nov PAC Meetings 

All Oak Bay High parents and guardians are invited to attend our 

upcoming PAC Meeting via Zoom Monday, November 23rd at 7:00 p.m.  We will 

be joined by Will Moore, Head of Counselling at Oak Bay who briefly discuss 

counselling support available to students and Oak Bay, Principal Tom Aerts who 

will give an update from the Administration. Parents will also have an opportunity 

to discuss and vote on PAC funding allocation for the 2020/21 school year.  We 

hope you can join us.   

Parents may join the link 

at:  https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/61199586361?pwd=T2lOTXZLaGhNVU5XR1Z3YmYwR2Vldz09 

 

 

Introductory School Email Grade 9 

 

Immunization consent packages for grade 9 students will be sent home in the fall. Follow the instructions inside the 
consent package and return the signed consent form to the school. Students in grade 9 will be offered immunizations in 
school-based clinics. Please discuss the information in the consent package with your child and include them in the 
decision to provide consent for immunization. This is an opportunity for adolescents to start making decisions about their 
own health.  

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Nov. 23-27, 2020  
  

 UPCOMING DATES 

November 23 
PAC meeting @7pm 
 
 
November 25 
Oak Bay Recorded Band 
Concert @pm 
 
November 26 
Report cards emailed to 
student @sd61learn.ca 
account 
 
December 2 & 7 
Grade 9 Immunizations 
 
December 14 
PAC meeting @7pm 
 
December 16 
Oak Bay Recorded Band 
Concert @7pm 
 
December 18 
Last day of classes 
 
January 4 
School re-opens 
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Immunizations will be provided at the school for grade 9 students on December 2, 2020 and December 7, 2020. 

A grade 9 student can make an informed decision about immunization regardless of their parent/guardian/representative 
decision to consent or refuse immunization.  

For more information visit HealthLinkBC: The Infants Act, Mature Minor Consent and Immunization 

Public Health is following all provincial recommendations for physical distancing and enhanced cleaning. All school-based 
clinics will follow these safety measures to help reduce the spread of COVID-19. Contact the local Health Unit at 250-388-
2200 if you have any questions. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
FROM THE CAREER CENTRE 
The following university zoom information session will take place over the next few weeks.  
Please email Ms. Giesbrecht sgiesbrecht@sd61.bc.ca for the links. 
Ryerson University – Nov. 24th @ 3:15pm  
Western University –Interactive Experience https://welcome.uwo.ca/presentations/index.html 
 
Please continue to check the Career Centre website www.oakbaycareercentre.weebly.com 

for news and upcoming events.  We are now almost finished our university zoom sessions. 

Universities will connect again in the spring to share information about reporting of grades, 

documentation expectations and choosing first year courses.  

 

PSAT - Attention Grade 11’s – Are you considering an American University after high school? Grade 11 

students will have an opportunity to write a Practice SAT (PSAT) exam the morning of January 26th in 

our library. Seating is limited and will be issued on a first come first serve basis once the student has 

registered with Ms. Giesbrecht and paid the $25 fee. Check-in will be at 7:45am with the exam to start 

at 8:00am and finish at approximately noon. In order to secure your seat bring in a $25 cheque to Ms. 

Giesbrecht payable to Oak Bay High School as soon as possible.  

 
 

Library - Overdue Notice  

Students, please return all Textbooks used in the First Quarter ASAP.  NOTE:  No other books will be 

assigned to you until all over-dues (including those overdue in the past)  are returned.  

IF YOU ARE STILL USING THIS RESOURCE(s) for a class, please disregard this notice.  

You are welcome to search our book room for this/these resources if you believe that you have 

returned a textbook/s.  

If your book cannot be located, please either replace/purchase a new book OR remit payment either 

by cash or cheque to the Library for the amount indicated.  
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The District of Oak Bay currently has a Budget Questionnaire looking for public feedback from all Oak 

Bay Residents on special projects and services and levels of service currently provided by the 

District.  If this is something that you would ever include in any of the emails you send parents we 

would much appreciate if you could distribute it to your school community. The Budget Questionnaire 

https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/infants-act-mature-minor-consent-and-immunization
mailto:sgiesbrecht@sd61.bc.ca
https://welcome.uwo.ca/presentations/index.html
https://welcome.uwo.ca/presentations/index.html
http://www.oakbaycareercentre.weebly.com/


is available online here: https://connect.oakbay.ca/budget-questionnaire and paper copies are 

available at Oak Bay Recreation Centre, Henderson Recreation Centre and Monterey Recreation 

Centre. The questionnaire is open until November 30, 2020.  

Thanks so much for your consideration. 
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